
Berlin Airport Authority, 
This is to give you notice of intent to sell my hangar at BML and, according to the lease, give the Airport 
Authority the right of first refusal. 
I currently do not have a formal buy/sell agreement but have a verbal agreement to sell the hangar to 
Brendan LaBelle of Huntington, NY for the sum of $20,000. 
Please let me know as soon as possible if the Airport Authority would like to exercise it's right of first 
refusal and purchase the hangar. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael T Lavoie 
15641 S Coral Rd. #3388 
Arizona City, AZ 85123 
 
603-915-1524 
mntlavoie@gmail.com 
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